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“Representative” members should have a direct affiliation with an agency or 

organization that provides services or advocacy to older adults or people living with 

disability, and represent the needs of the participants in that organization’s work. 

Representative positions are expected to share information with their organization(s) 

about the work undertaken by CAT and inform their role on CAT by the mission of 

the organization they represent. Each applicant’s transit usage and/or familiarity 

with the transit system will be considered during the recruitment/interview process.
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Preference will be given to applicants that have participated with CAT as part of 
the general public.

Friday, January 31st, 2025.

mailto:rossmanj@trimet.org



